From: Yu. Olivia, EMNRD

To: “Jamon Hohensee"; Mann, Ryan; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD
Cc: Alan.Brandon@ghd.com

Subject: RE: Galaxy to Hearns initial C141

Date: Tuesday, October 16, 2018 11:45:00 AM
Attachments: 1RP5236_Galaxy to Hearns C141.pdf

Mr. Hohensee:

Please note that as the lay flat line is associated with EOG Galaxy Recycling Facility & Containment (1RF-25), this release 1RF-5236 will
be noted under the aforementioned facility as well as under 1RF-32 for EOG Hearns Recycling Facility & Containment.

Please be advised that
1. Per 19.15.29.13 NMAC, regulations of corresponding agencies supersede NMOCD’s.
2. Dated, geo-referenced photo documentation for verification that the initial response activities have been employed to contain
the release is requested.

The 1RP for this incident is

‘5236 | 10/16/2018| A |EOG |Ga|axyto Hearns lay flat line | 1RF-25 245-33E-27D 9/29/2018

Please remember to include this 1RP identifier to all communications. Delineate and remediate per regulation. Mind the timelines for
submittal of requisite information.

Please be advised that NMOCD recommends a completed site characterization/delineation report be reviewed or approved by
NMOCD BEFORE any significant remediation work towards closure.

Thanks,

Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District |

Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval
does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

From: Jamon Hohensee <Jamon_Hohensee@eogresources.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 9, 2018 7:22 AM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD
<Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>

Cc: Alan.Brandon@ghd.com

Subject: [EXT] Galaxy to Hearns initial C141

Attached is the C141 for the layflat line release that occurred on 9-29-18. We have GHD environmental services contracted to help
with the remediation of this site. Let me know if you have any questions.

Jamon Hohensee
Environmental Rep
Midland Division

C: 432-556-8074

0O: 432-686-3760

eogresources
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